Dear Parents,
I am excited about the upcoming school year.  I am here to serve you and your child. Please feel free to contact me if you ever have any questions or concerns.  

Important Times. This list is also in each student’s notebook for your convenience.

Breakfast

7:10-7:35 a.m.


Tardy


7:40 a.m.


Lunch


10:50-11:15 a.m.
PE


12:10-12:40 (must have athletic shoes for PE)
Break


1 p.m.
Rest


2-2:30 p.m.
Dismissal
2:55
car-riders

· Car-riders will be picked up in front of the building.  
· Please remain in your vehicle to wait for your child.

· Walkers will be dismissed after ALL CARS HAVE DEPARTED

2:55
buses
Library: Monday, 9:30-10:15 


Counseling: Monday, 11:30-12
Notebook.  
Check and send your child’s notebook every day. 

Anything in plastic sleeves should remain in the notebook. 
Money.  
Please send ALL money in the pouch that is inside your child’s notebook.  This 

keeps your child’s money from being lost. Please put designated money in an 

envelope or with a note and place it in the money.
Lunch.  
Your child will have the opportunity to eat in the lunchroom daily.  Student lunches 

are provided free of charge. 
· Drinks cannot be carbonated (cokes, etc).  You may send fruit juice, sports drinks, etc. or your child may buy milk in the lunchroom.

· Students are NOT ALLOWED to CHARGE for extra food. Please make sure your child has plenty of money in his/her account.
· A lunch menu will be inside a plastic sleeve in your child’s notebook.  Please keep the menu in your child’s notebook.

Lunch #.
Your child has been assigned a lunch number.  This number is on a label on the 


inside cover of your child’s notebook.  Please practice “typing” this number on 


the sticker keypad until it is memorized.
Break.  
Snacks and drinks are $1.  Your child is welcomed to bring a snack from home.  
Your child may bring any item from home, but cannot share snacks/drinks with 
classmates.


Rules.

1.  Listen carefully.

2. Follow directions.

3. Work quietly.

4. Complete assignments.

5. Stay seated.

6. Raise hand before speaking.

7. Respect school and personal property.

Contact Info/Communication: 
· Please update all phone numbers. 

· Email: hammondsr@jackson.k12.al.us, 256.451.3616 ext. 3110 (school), call/text 256.717.7971.
· I will have a closed-group Facebook page for parents/grandparents ONLY.

· Websites: District (jackson12.org)*you can access Rosalie’s page from this site; Rosalie (rosalietigers.com)*temporarily down

Medication:
All medication must be brought by a parent/guardian and given to our school nurse. A health form must be completed for prescription and over-the-counter medications.
Shoes:
Please allow your child to wear Velcro or no-tie shoes if your child 
has NOT learned to tie his/her shoes. Please practice tying shoes as often as possible at home.  Athletic shoes (prefer Velcro/no-tie) MUST BE WORN at PE.
Towel.
Please send a beach towel for your child to cover with during naps.  I will send 


the towels home on Friday to be washed.

Student of the Week.


After the first week of school I will draw the name of a student.  This student will 

be our classes “student of the week”.  A member of your family or close family 


friend is welcomed to choose a day and join us for lunch.  The chosen person is also 

welcome to visit our classroom right before lunch and read a story to the class.

Thank you in advance for your support.  It is vital for us to be a team in order to provide the best possible education for your child.
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